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Hearings to 
Resume 

.By Lawrence Meyer.::' 
Washington Post Staff Writlat,  

The Senate select Watergate 
committee voted 4 to 3 'Kiting 
party lines_ yesterday to hold 
at least six more days of hear-
ings after rebuffing a strong 
attempt by the committee's 
Republican minority to end 
the pubhc sessions. 

The '4committee voted , i
n-

quiring 
hold the days of hearings n-
quiring into the $100,000 given 
by billionaire Howard .  Hughes 
to President Nixon's friend 
Charles G. (Bebe) Rebozo, in 
1969 and 1970, and three more 
daysofic' hearings to explore 
$427,NO.'given to the Nixon 
campaign in 1971 by Milk 
producers. 

Sen. Howard H. Bakeei,Jr. 
(R-Tenn.), committee. , ice 
chairman who unsuccessAully 
argued for an end to the Wear-
ings, said after, the cotrimit-
tee's 31/2-hour meeting yMter-
day that the doubts the, com-
mittee 

 
 can adequately toyer 

the evidence in six days. 'I've 
got a himbh once we gento 
it, we're going to be he a 
long, lo rig time," he said. 7e. 

AccOading to severe : per-
sons attending the sessi yes-
terdaySone of the co ittee 
members expressed any thu-
siasm about resumin the 
hearings.  Fol wing a staff summary 
of th evidence to 	re- 
sentel* in the Hughes- 	ozo 
phase7of the hearings, ese 
Sourcsaid, Sen. Her n E. i  
Tani c (D-Ga.) said 	has 
concl W that the co ry is 
tired cff .the hearings.. 

Talrriadge reportedl told 
assistant chief counsel; Terry 
F. Lenzer, who has been in 
charge of the Hughes-Rebozo 
investigation, that he failed to 
see What was: being proven, 
that the staff,. had produced 
"mere suspicions." 

"The whole tenor of his re-
marks was that we should not 
go fdrward," one source said

•  of Talmadge. Talmadge, how-
ever;' left heft& the commit-- 
tee voted; after giving commit-
tee chairman Sen. Sam J. Er-
vingr. (D-N.C.) a proxy. 

According to several ac-
counts, Lenzner said before 
the committee's vote in favor 
Af:"yfree daft of 'hearings on _k 
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the Hughes-Rebozo transac- I 

on that three days was insuf-, 
ficient. 

This source said the Demo-
cratic majority voted to hold 
more hearings out of concern 
for chief committee counsel 
Samuel Dash, who has pub- 
licly guaranteed for two 
months that the hearings 
would resume. "You've got six 
days to salve Mr. Dash!s ego," 
the source said. 

Another participant in the 
meeting, however, said the de-
cision was influenced by the 
committee staff's presentation 
of the evidence that it has 
gathered for both phases of 
the resumed hearings. 

The committee has come un-
der increasing pressure from 
some of its own members, 
other congressmen and the 
public to stand aside fOr the 
House Judiciary Committee's 
investigation into whether im-
peachment proceedings against 
President Nixon are justified. 

Speaking to reporters after 
today's closed committee ses-
sion, Baker said his motion "in 
effect ... said all things have 
to come to an end." Baker said 
the "center of focus" has 
shifted to the House Judiciary 
Committee and that the 
Watergate committee should 
certify the record of its h,ear-
ings, evidence and other docu-
ments to the Judiciary Com-
mittee. 

"It seems far more appropri-
ate to me that we step aside 
and give center stage to the 
House Judiciary ComMittee," 
Baker said. 

In addition to the Hughes-
Rebozo matter and the milk 
contributions, Baker said, the 
committee could just as well 
inquire into a number of other 
areas, including the erasures 
of White House tapes involv-
ing discussions of the. Water-
gate affair by President Nixon 
and the reported attempts by 
the Pentagon to spy on the 
National Security Council. 
Baker said, however, that the 
House Judiciary Committee 
was "equally qualified" to in-
vestigate these matters and 
should be allowed to do so. 

Baker, who customarily has 
minimized in public any dif-
ferences he has had with the 
committee's decisions, spoke 
in unusually strong terms of 
the need for the committee to 
help expedite the impeach-
ment investigation, He said 

that the "realities of the situa-
tion" and the "political fever 
in the country, that is, getting 
on with the business at hand," 
dictated that the Senate com-
mittee now stand aside. 

Asked if he thought further 
hearings 1,5, the Senate com-
mittee would impede the im- 
peachment 	'investigation, 
Baker resp9nded, "I'm not 
suit it will impede the House 
inqiiiry, but I am sure. it will 
not expedite the House in-
quiry." 

At the same time, Baker re-1 
jected a suggestion that the 
decision to hold further hear-
ings reflected partisan,ship by 
the four-member Democratic 
majority. "I do not believe 
that exists now," Baker said. 

think there's an honest dif- 
ference of opinion in the com-
mittee." 

Committee Chairman Sen. 
Sam J. Ervin Jr. (D-N.C.), who 
supported the staff recommen-
dation for more hearings, told 
reporters, "I think it's essen-
tial, since the committee has 
been gathering information on 
these matters, for it to be 
presented." 

Ervin offered no clear ex-
,planation as to why the com-
mitree had decided to hold 
only six days of hearings, al-
though 

 
 several Democratic 

members are known to desire ' 
I an early conclusion . According 
to one participant in the meet- 
ing, the six days of hearings 
were proposed by Ervin and 
Dash. 

Ervin said the committee will 
hold hearings next week and 
the following week but no 
specific opening date has been 
set. 

In the course of the meeting 
yesterday, Ervin reportedly 
ruled out any testimony deal-
ing with the relationship be-
tween President Nixon's 
brother, F. Donald Nixon, and 
Hughes on the grounds that 
the committee would give the 
impression that it was picking 
on President Nixon through 
his family. Although Dash re-
portedly objected, Ervin over-
ruled the chief counsel on this 
point. 

Ervin also reportedly ruled 
out' testimony dealing with an 
abortive plan to break into the 
safe of Las Vegas Sun pub-
lisher Hank Greenspun. Tal-
madge, sources said, objected 
to this testimony on the 
grounds that the burglary had 
not occurred and the commit-
tee had no clear evidence of 
what Greenspun's safe con-
tained. 

Following the defeat of Bak-
er's motion to end the hear-
ings, sources said, Ervin re-
commended that the commit-
tee hold three days of hear-
ings on the Hughes-Rebozo 
transaction. 

ErVin's recommendation was 
characterized by one source as 
a compromise reflecting Er-
vin's desire "to go forward 
with it just a little bit to show 
that the committee had not 
ducked out on it completely." 
Ervin Was also said to feel 
that the circumstances of the 
Hughes payment to Rebozo 
were worth examining in pub-
lic. 

Ervin said nothing in the 
motion adopted by the com-
mittee prevented it from hold-
ing more than six days of 
hearings if the committee de- 
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cidesthat an elteTigibn is nec- ' 
es rriy Ervin said he did not 
t 	e hearings will impede 
the 	se's impeachment in- 
ves 	n. The Senate com- 
mit 	I "cooperate to the 
fulle 	ent" with the House 
Judiciary Committee, Ervin 
said. 

The committee also voted to 
file "a report, not necessarily 
the final report," by Feb. 28, 
the deadline for the commit-
tee's final report and recom-
mendations, Ervin said. But he 
added that the committee will 
ask the Senate for an indefi-
nite extension of the deadline 
because the committee is 
awaiting the outcome of its 
suit against President Nixon 
to obtain five tape recordings 
of presidential conversations 
involving the Watergate af-
fair. 

Neither Ervin nor Dash 
would give reporters any idea 
whom the committee will 
call as witnesses, although Er-
vin said he hopes Rebozo will 
be called. Baker said the com-
mittee's staff had prepared a 
tentative witness list of 32 per 
sons but that ,it was generally 
agreed by committee members 
that that was too many wit-
nesses. 

Before the defeat of Baker's 
motion to hold no further 
hearings, Sen Lowell P. 
Weicker Jr. (R-Conn.) offered 
an amendment requiring the 
committee to.  meet publicly ev-
ery Tuesday in January and 
February to review "such ad-
ditional information as may 
come to the attention of the 
committee" and to' give thp 
committee a chance to recon-
sider a decision not to hold 
hearings. 


